Enclosure 2

UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

May 18, 1984

MEMCRANDUM FOR: Mayo Carrington
Technical Assistance Program
Management Group, DL
Division of Licensing

FROM: Neal E. Abrams
Patent Counsel
Operations & Administration Division
Office of the Executive Legal Director

SUBJECT: OL TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE PROJECT WITH PACIFIC MORTHWEST
LABORATORY (PNL) - POTENTIAL CONFLICT OF INTEREST

On the basis of the information contained in your Memorandum to me of
day 14, 1984, and enclosures, it is our opinion that no conflict of interest

situation arises by placing the NRC's contract on the reliability of TDI

engines with PNL.
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